
October is Fire Prevention Month! 

Come visit the  

North Plainfield Fire Department Open House.  
Saturday 10/14/17 from 10am till 2pm. 
Fun give-a-ways for kids, see the fire trucks and apparatus, pick up safety literature.  

During the month of October, North Plainfield Senior citizens can have their fire detectors checked and 

the batteries replaced by the North Plainfield Fire Department.   

Schedule an appointment by calling the NPFD at: 908 769-2935. 

Do you have a File Of Life?  Get information at folife.org or contact the NP Fire Department 
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